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Sue Monette

From: D&A Drescher <dnadrescher@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 8:25 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling in Sunriver

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello.  
 
We support side yard recycling and will pay the extra money only if the current recycling center is closed down. 
Currently, because no one is onsite to monitor activities, it is really just a household garbage dump. Hours are 
not adhered to and we have no idea how much actually goes to recycling vs straight to the dump. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David & Alyce Drescher 

 You don't often get email from dnadrescher@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


